
NWGPA Meeting Minutes December 9th, 2021

The meeting was called to order by Board Member, Bill Izzard at 7:05PM and everyone asked to
stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

Bill welcomed 12  members and 0 guests.

No meeting minutes presented.

The treasurer’s report was read by Board Member, Bill Izzard and it was moved and seconded
to approve as read.

The Legislative and Regulatory Update was given by Wayne McCarroll.
- Big Banks have agreed to pay $152 Million to settle a class-action settlement for

rigging Gold Price. All banks involved were members of the London Bullion Market Association.

- Charging royalties for extraction of gold and other precious metals was removed from
the House reconciliation bill “Build Back Better” before it was passed by the House.

Old Business

Board Member, Bill Izzard made the following announcements:

If you have any address or email address changes, please advise Mary or Bob Lowe so
you can get Nugget News. We are still getting a few returns.

Newsletter from NCWP,

Refreshments list for 2022

23rd Annual Gold Show - March 12th & 13th

NW Treasure Hunters Club - 50th Annual Treasure Hunt June 17th, 18th & 19th, Need a
sheet for volunteers.

Christmas Potluck final discussion for Sunday December 12th.

Moving Club Elections until February or March Meeting.

A break was called for and after reconvening Bill  asked for any other old or new business,
having none, the raffles were held and the meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM.

Bill Izzard, Interim-Secretary


